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Dear Sirs

I am writing setting out some of my comments on the current hot topic
of the privatisation of the Airport Authority.

I am in support of such a privatisation, however, from the recent
press, I noticed that the Authority is facing many objections and
pressure from the major airlines.

I understand that the main objection arise from the increase in
airport charges.  I do not agree that passengers should pay for such
an increase.  I can see that such increase is directly conflicting
with the commercial interests of the airlines.  However, these major
airlines are making huge amounts of money and should bear these
expenses.

Finally, the listing of the Authority will bring greater financial and
economic reward to the people of Hong Kong.

-- 
Best Regards

Patrick Tsang
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